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EServ Notification No .: 029  of 2015                            Dated : 31-03-2015 

 

Circular  No. EPS/ 39 / 2014-15  

Sub : Data for All Industry Rates (AIR) of Duty Drawback 

for the year 2015 

 

Dear Member, 

As you are aware, the All Industry Rates of Duty Drawback  are revised and  notified  by 

the Government every year. 

 

You may also be aware that the Council submits a detailed proposal to the Government 

every year for an increase in the Drawback rates for Cotton textiles. 

 

This year also the Government  has started its exercise of reviewing the existing Duty 

Drawback rates  and has sought inputs from the Council in this regard. 

 

We would therefore request you to please send us Data related to exports , 

domestic purchase of inputs and imported inputs.  In  this regard , please note as 

under : 

1. The Data provided should be pertaining to the period from October 2014  – 

March  2015. 

2. The data must be substantiated by copies of Shipping  Bills (Minimum 5 

Shipping Bills for each of the export products). The Shipping bills may be 

pertaining to exports under the Drawback , Advance Authorization ,DFIA 

scheme etc or even under the free Shipping Bills. 

3. The data related to domestic purchase & imports of raw-materials/ inputs , fuel 

(furnace oil) , Dyes &  Chemicals etc  must be substantiated by  Copies of 

Central Excise Invoices and Bills of Entry ( Minimum 5 copies) . 

 

You may also send us information on any anamoly which you have noticed in the 

Drawback schedule with reference to the description of the products or the rates which 

needs to be rectified. 

 

 



As the work is time bound and needs to be completed within a definite time frame we 

would request you to please send us  the above data/ documents by  courier/fax / E-

mail  (  Email Ids -  ravikumar@texprocil.org or vimal@texprocil.org ) on or before 

April 20, 2015. 

 

Please note that after the revised Drawback rates for 2015-16  are announced it will be 

difficult to get any changes or inclusion  made subsequently in the new  Drawback 

schedule with regard to the rates, description etc . 

 

We solicit your support and co-operation in the matter to enable us to prepare  and send 

a  consolidated proposal to the Government for an increase in the Drawback rates for 

Cotton Textiles. 

 

In case you need any clarification or guidance in compiling the data please get in touch 

with us. 

 

  

Thanking you 

  

( Siddhartha Rajagopal ) 

Executive Director 
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